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Dear Parent/Carer          27/03/19 
 
 
                               We would like to invite you to an open morning where we will have different activities 
that we would like you to take part in. They are: 

 Spanish Cooking 

 Pottery 

 Making resources for your young person to use in the home (visuals, time tables communication 
grids) 

This will take place on Friday the 26th of April from 10:00 – 11:30. There will be refreshments and the 
opportunity to visit your young person in class. If you would like to attend please fill in the slip below and 
return it to school as soon as possible.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Aaron Collins 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

 
 
I will be attending the open morning on Friday the 26th of April from 10:00 – 11:30 
 
Your Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Name of child/Young Person_______________________________________ 
 
I would like to take part in one of the following (please Tick): 

 Spanish Cooking  

 Pottery   

 Making resources for your young people (visuals, time tables communication grids etc.)  
 
I would also like to visit my young person in class  
 
 
 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
 

Tel: 0208 465 0740 
Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
 Headteacher: Lynne Haines 

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
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